
 
 
 
 
 
 

1 Worrall Drive, Wouldham  Kent  ME1 3GE 
: 01634 861434   Email: office@wouldham.kent.sch.uk 

Headteacher : Mrs Victoria Baldwin BSc (Hons) NPQH 

 
Thursday 20th June 2024 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We are delighted to announce an exciting educational trip for Year 3 pupils to Aylesford Priory 
on Monday 15th July 2024. This visit is a wonderful opportunity for our students to learn about 
natural pigments, which ties in perfectly with our Art and Design unit this term. The unit 
focuses on art in natural landscapes, and this trip will provide hands-on learning experiences 
in a beautiful setting. 

During our visit, the children will explore how natural pigments are sourced and use them in 
their own art work. This trip will also serve as a delightful end-of-term activity, allowing the 
students to enjoy a day out while enriching their knowledge. 

To cover the cost of transportation to and from the Priory, as well as a treat of ice cream for 
each child, we kindly request a £5 contribution. Please ensure your child brings a packed 
lunch for the day, as we will be having a picnic during our visit. 

Here are the key details of the trip: 

 Date:    Monday 15th July 2024 
 Departure Time:  9:30am 
 Return Time:  1:00pm 
 Cost:    £5 donation (for transport and ice cream) 
 Lunch:   Please provide a packed lunch for your child 
 Additional Info:  Children should wear school uniform and suitable footwear for 

   walking    

We will add the £5 contribution to your child’s Eduspot account.  

We are looking forward to a wonderful day of learning and fun. Thank you for your support 
and cooperation. 

Best regards, 

 

 

Mrs Upchurch. Mrs Weeden & Miss Keepin 
Year 3 Teachers 

. 


